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Comments on a current Planning Application - Ref. 20481911

Planning Application Details

Year
Number

Letter
Planning application address

Title

Your First Name
Initial

Last Name
Organisation
Comment Type

Postcode
Address line 1
Address line 2
Address line 3
Postcode
E-mail
Confirm e-mail

Contact number

Your comments on the planning application

2015
6424

P
13 Kylemore Road

Mrs.
Elfi

Pallis

Object

NWB2PS
15 Kylemore Road

London
NW62PS

This is an addition to my comments sent directly to
Gavin Sexton on 13th January 20186, as the precise
meaning of the point raised below has just become
clear to me:

The development description includes the
4€eINSTALLATION OF OBSCURE GLAZED
BALUSTRADE&SE on the planned roof extension of
no. 13, creating an upper floor terrace.

Such an 8€eOBSCURE GLAZED
BALUSTRADESZSE is totally unacceptable, as it
would block direct sunlight from reaching our own
legal roof terrace. The high wall of dark, tinted
glass envisaged would only allow through some
weak, brownish light, which would wither our
carefully tended terrace plants. Our terrace, on
which we sit at a small garden table during
summer, is our pride and joy and a key amenity for
us.
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If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below

.Planning application comment

About this form

Issued by Camden Council
Customer feedback and enquiries
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

Form reference 20481911
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